
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Orland Fire Protection 
District will present a 1-day 
training event for Stop the 
Bleed on April 5, 2025.  
This training will be for fire 
departments and fire 
districts. The location will 
be at the Orland Fire 
Training Facility located in 
Orland Park, IL.  

To Register 

Please visit website or 
scan below: 

Orland Fire Protection District 
http://www.orlandfire.org/ 
 
 

 
 

To Get OFPD 
Education Request 

 
Ctrl + click link below: 
OFPD Education Request 

 
 

 

STOP THE BLEED 

Course Description:  
The Bleeding Control Basic (B-Con) Course, or "STOP the Bleed," 
is a grant funded course designed for individuals who have little or 
no medical training but who may be called upon as immediate 
responders to provide initial trauma care and bleeding control to a 
victim of traumatic injury prior to the arrival of emergency medical 
services (EMS) or in an austere environment. The B-Con course is 
a joint product of the American College of Surgeons Committee on 
Trauma and the National Association of Emergency Medical 
Technicians’ Prehospital Trauma Life Support.  

Cost:  Free (if you live or work in Cook County) 

Dates:  April 5, 2025 
 
Time:   9:00 am – 12:00 pm 
 
Location:  Orland Fire Protection Training Facility 

10728 W. 163rd Place 
Orland Park, IL 60467 
 

*************** 

For any OFPD personnel wanting to attend this training, 
please complete education request and email to: 

OFPD – Training Officer 
 

 

OFPD - TRAINING OPPORTUNITY 

http://www.orlandfire.org/
http://intranet/Training/Forms/EducationRequestForm.pdf

